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From: Researcher <researchers@me.com>
Sent: Saturday, January 23, 2010 6:05 PM
To: secretary <secretary(@CFTC.gov>
Subject: proposed rules on forex....

The economic problems that were created in our country were not from responsible traders, such as retail traders.

The problems were begun with government. Remember the Community Reinvestment Act? It forced Fanny & Freddy and
many other banks to accept mortgages they KNEW could never repay. GOVERNMENT REGULATION CAUSED THE
DESTRUCTION.

Beyond that you as a regulatory agency need to keep in mind that more regulations will NOT protect people but actually will
put up additional barriers for responsible educated traders to make a living.

The bottom line is GET OUT of our business.

And we also DEMAND to be able to trade FOREX in our IRA accounts.

I am a former Democrat now an Independent who is voting against any "progressive” who is stealing our freedoms.
YOU ARE NOT MY FREAKING PARENT.

LEAVE THE MARGIN REQUIREMENTS WHERE THEY ARE, STOP TRYING TO KEEP PEOPLE POOR.

Wayne Johnson



